
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

May 6, 2016 

 

 

Jimmy Pruett     

Candidate for Georgia House of Representatives  

PO Box 459 

Eastman, GA 31023 

 

Dear Representative Pruett: 

 

On behalf of the members and small business owners of the National Federation of 

Independent Business/Georgia, I am pleased to officially notify you of your endorsement 

by the NFIB/Georgia SAFE Trust.  

 

Your knowledge and sensitivity to business issues were key factors in our endorsement 

process.  We believe, based on your voting record and your leadership on numerous key 

legislative issues, you will continue to be a positive and proactive voice on behalf of 

Georgia’s small businesses. 

 

NFIB/Georgia will send a press release to the local media outlets if you wish and work to 

inform our members and others in your district of the endorsement.  We will encourage 

our members to actively work for your election and will convey how important your 

election is to the economic vitality of Georgia.   

 

It is our hope that our efforts on your behalf will help ensure a state legislature that is 

responsive to the issues of concern to Georgia’s small business owners.  We look forward 

to continuing our work with you during the 2017 session.  If you have any questions or 

want additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 404-522-1290. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Nathan Humphrey    Mary Jane Rodes 

State Director     Member Support Manager 

NFIB/Georgia     NFIB/Georgia 


